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Suonty is an Arbitrator at the Arbitration Council of 
Cambodia (AC) for more than 15 years. During the time 
at AC, she has been conducting mediation, arbitral 
hearings and co-authored hundreds of arbitral awards 
concerning collective labor disputes. She also 
participated in drafting policies and procedures for AC 
hearings and was a member of the AC Working Group 
responsible for reviewing ambiguous provisions in the 
Cambodian Labor Law and preparing proposals for 
submission to the Ministry of Labor and Vocational 
Training for amendment. 
 
Suonty also worked as an independent and legal 
consultant on several large international and national 
projects for multinational and private entities UNDP, 
MPDF, the Council for Development of Cambodia, IUCN, 
VDB Loi, DFDL and PricewaterhouseCoopers. She also 
provided lectures to undergraduate students in various 
prestigious universities in Cambodia. 
 
Suonty is an Attorney registered with the Bar 
Association of the Kingdom of Cambodia. She holds a 
Master of Public Administration from Columbia 
University in the US under the support of the Joint 
Japan/World Bank Graduate Scholarship Program 
(JJ/WBJSP) and a Master of Law and a Certificate in 
Taxation Law from Temple University School of Law in 
the US under the support of the Fulbright grant.  
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